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Adoption Fair – Publicity Help Wanted! 
By Pamela A. Lee 
 

 
Have contacts at a South Bay television or radio station?  Want to 
help our birds find forever homes? Mickaboo needs YOU! 
 
We are planning a South Bay adoption fair for this summer.  We 
have seen the right TV and radio publicity make a real difference 
in public interest and attendance. This is where YOU come in!  
Optimally, you have TV/radio contacts, can introduce us to them, 
and help ensure the TV/radio folk receive what they need on a 
timely basis. Whether you can do it all, or just a piece of that task, 
we would appreciate hearing from you. 
 
You could be a game-changer in improving the quality of life for 
the birds we foster now, as well as those birds we could rescue 
with the freed-up fostering space. 
 
To learn more or sign up, email our volunteer point person for the 
South Bay adoption event, Sarah, sarah {at} thaum {dot} net. 
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